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April 24, 2020 

 

Miles Park Families: 

 

April 20, 2020 Governor DeWine announced that schools will continue remote learning for 

the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year.  While distance learning will look and feel 

different, we are continuing to focus on building strong student-teacher relationships and 

providing students with meaningful content that sustains learning through the end of the 

school year. Additionally, we will share online and offline resources for at-home learning 

activities that focus on Reading, Math, Social Studies, Science, and Social Emotional 

Learning. I want to emphasize to you that we are not looking to place pressure upon our 

students to meet deadlines and focus on grades. We are wanting to offer resources that will 

help maintain the current topics of instruction and offer as much assistance as possible with 

those resources. Straight line communication with your child’s teachers will be the most 

efficient process for this 

 

Please also do not hesitate to contact myself with any questions or suggestions that you 

might have as we work together to keep Miles Park children engaged and learning through 

the end of the school year.  Update your contact information. Teachers will use phone, 

email, postal mail, zoom, and google hang out to contact their students. Please make sure 

that we have an accurate address, phone number, and e-mail on file for you. Contact Miss 

Jones, Miles Park Secretary at 216-838-4450 to update your information.  

 

While children are continuing their learning at home, I am reminding our families that 

Grab-n-Go breakfast and lunch meals continue to be available for pick-up everyday from 

11:30 am to 1:00 pm at A.B. Hart and Miles Schools. Scholars may pick up a meal or 

caregivers may pick up meals on behalf of their scholars. 

 

In closing, we are continuing to update our website frequently, so please bookmark 

https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/milespark and visit it regularly. And, I thank each 

and everyone of you for your dedication to your children.  I look forward to being able to 

see all of the students as soon as possible. Continue to stay safe at home, rest, drink plenty 

of water, and social distance.  

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Taylor-Ivory, 
Miles Park Principal 
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